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Say YES to PROTECTING this forest!
Did YOU know…
· Strasburg Rd is proposed to be extended by about 3.4 km and planned to be 4 lanes wide
· Strasburg Rd would advance through and destroy approx. 3 acres of pristine forest, Provincially Significant Wetlands and put an Endangered Species Habitat at risk
· The proposed extension is being planned in two parts, 

· the North section – from 500m north of Stauffer Drive to near Rush Meadow St. and there has not been a recent and proper EA (Environmental Assessment), 
· the South section – from New Dundee Rd. to 500m north of Stauffer Drive
· The City has not made public any environmental studies on the North section
· The City refuses to consider options to avoid environmental impacts in the North section
Can YOU help…YES!
· ask questions of City staff – do we need another road, do we need 4 lanes, could we avoid destroying pristine forest, wetlands and endangered species habitat?

· check the City of Kitchener website for reports   www.kitchener.ca
· ask questions, send letters and emails with your concerns, leave comments and be heard
· like and leave comments on the ‘Responsible Growth: Strasburg Road Kitchener’ facebook  page  or twitter @stopstrasburgrd
· Attend an OPEN HOUSE on the Detailed Design to be held Wed. MAY 15th from 6:30PM TO 8:30PM at Brigadoon Public School on Caryndale Rd regarding the North Section of  Strasburg Rd  - this may be your last opportunity to make a difference
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DON’T let this happen…
For comments and inquiries, please contact your City Councillors of this area
Ward 4 - Councillor Yvonne Fernandes      yvonne.fernandes@kitchener.ca
Ward 5 - Councillor Kelly Galloway-Sealock    kelly.galloway-sealock@kitchener.ca
OR

City Staff

Binu Korah- binu.korah@kitchener.ca              Hans Gross - hans.gross@kitchener.ca
